From: I

To: Tilbury2

Subject: Re Rule Letter 8

Date: 24 March 2018 14:11:08
Dear Sirs

Please be informed that | have no concerns regarding the proposed Tilbury 2 development.

I would however appreciate it if any further correspondence to be sent, if possible, via email to the
above email address.

Kind regards.

Susan Edwards
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